Department of Planning and Environment

Attn: Director – Modification Assessments

GPO Box 39

Sydney NS29W 2001

information@planning.nsw.gov.auS

8 Haynes
Av Umina
2257 12/10/16
alanford@bigpond.net.au

Dear Sir/Madam

Gosford Hospital

The redevelopment of Gosford Hospital should have regard to the lack of parking for staff and the public. This is particularly bad on school days because there are two high schools and one primary school adjacent to the hospital site. Additional parking is required so that the distance from the facility is reasonable (currently is may be necessary to park up to 500 metres from the site.) Additional floors on the parking station will accommodate could reduce parking concerns.

A further concern is staff parking when there is a changeover late evening and early morning.

This is a safety issue for the welfare of staff. Part of the parking station should be reserved for staff at no cost to the staff who use the parking station. The reserved section should be of sufficient site to cater the anticipated staff numbers at a changeover.

Alan Ford OAM